    



STAGECOACH TOWNHOUSE ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING
January 9, 2023
Via Zoom
  5:30pm
Board members present:  Don Young, Leah Prestwood & Deanna O’Mara

Board member not present:  Alison Harris, Kent Abernethy
Representing  management: Sue Hochreiter,  Hans Hochreiter 
 DonYoung called the meeting to order at 5:33pm. It was stated that Bosch Erickson was going to join the meeting but got called away to help Jeff as his tractor broke down.
The board met to discuss the current snow removal contract scope of services and clarification of it.
There had been several complaints that the walkways were not getting shoveled to the pavement. This is a 3” contract and the board determined that when it accumulates 3” to clean to the concrete which means if it snows 2” one day and then 1” the next day the walkways need to be shoveled down to the concrete.  Also it is not required for the contractor to shovel the porches to the front doors of owners but he could if he so chose to. The contract calls for shoveling the platforms from the parking lot, the detached stairs and all walkways

Board instructed Double H to put a letter in the current billing to all owners explaining the contract.

Next board meeting Wednesday, February 8th, 2023 at5:30pm
Meeting adjourned at 6:13pm.   
Respectfully submitted,

Sue Hochreiter

Association Mgr      
